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This is horrible step back away from one of the most progressive and accessible 

forms of democracy we have. We’ve had safe, verifiable elections. Any instances of 

fraud have been easily found and purged. In-person would reduce access and not 

make anything safer. This is a weak attempt at trying to suppress the will of the 

people. 


